Over the past few months we have received enquiries about GPNs undertaking house calls. In response to this we have created a ‘how to guide’ which outlines key areas for consideration. 
We would be grateful for feedback as to its helpfulness or pointers to areas you feel have been missed. 
 
Best wishes
 
Kathy 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Kathy Kenmuir
-          Primary Care Support I NHSGGC 
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